
 

Posted: Friday, May 20, 2016 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Monday, May 23, 2016 1:00 PM 

25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to: 

1.  Lessons learned workshop – “Boil Water Notification” 
2.  Resolution 17-2016 Procurement of Used Dump Truck 


